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13th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Adaptations! 

The world is full of different people but the 
world often expects us all to be able to the 
same thing in the same way.  This can prevent 
individuals from being able to achieve their 
potential and is not what we are about at 
Lancasterian School.   
We always look for how to make adaptations 
for our pupils to be able to access their world 
and to make the most of learning opportunities.  
Here is Oak class the pupils 
have used lots of different 

technology 
systems to 
support their 
individual needs 

so they can 
publish their 
rewrites of traditional 
tales.  
Sycamore class have been 
visiting Wythenshawe 

Wheelers for enrichment and 
have been using different types 
of adaptations to be able to 
experience cycling.  This week one 
pupil was able to ride a trike 
independently around the track 
for the first time.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lots of our pupils also require 
different supports or positioning 
to be able to 
access their world 
or their learning.  

 
 

Parents 
Evening 

Thank you to everyone who attended 
parents evening either in person or on the 
telephone.  
Our teachers 

really enjoyed 
sharing the 
successes our 
pupils have had 
and working with 

you  to 
identify what 
their next 
steps are 
going to be.   

Dates for the term 

Harvest festival donations by 
16th October 
Last day of term – 20th October 
First day of term – 30th October 
Best Wishes  

Alison Randall 

Headteacher 

 

Lavender: Daffodils: Harris Blossom: Peshawa Bluebells:Ethan Rose: Sunflowers: Angel Jasmine:  Diana 

Acorns:Zach 

 Elm:Rohaan Pine;Ezra Sycamore:Alishba Willows: Kalias Rowan:Grace Maple:Oscar Cedar:Sarah Birch: 

Busra Beech: McKenzie Oak: Ammar 
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